
December 6th, 2022 
Call to order/Welcome/Attendees: Chris Sramek, Katie Joy, Lynn Leiker, Erica Holloway, Josh 
Callahan, Staci Moore, Lisa Raudis, Jenny Hemphill 
Treasurer’s report: We’ve got about $75,000 in the account. $34,000 profit so far this year. The 
deposit for the yearbooks has been made. We still have field trips to pay for this year and 
some we have already paid for. 
Principal feedback: Penguin patch this week. District is working with the architects to prepare 
for the addition starting this spring. 
Teacher report: Nothing new to report. 
Other news: 
◊Yearbook - Teachers, please continue to upload pictures of your students to the drive. 
Parents, if you have pictures of a group of Roadrunners please email them 
to info@roadrunnerparents.com and we will get them into a file for possibly placing them in the 
yearbook! 5th grade students will be designing the cover again. 
◊Equipment carts - We will be ordering some volleyballs to add to the 3rd-5th grade carts. Will 
see if we can find a spot for a volleyball net. 
◊Penguin Patch – December 5th-9th. Going great! Can’t wait to see what special gifts your 
kiddos picked you out! 
◊Family Fun Night - February 4th. If you would like to be on a committee to help plan, set up, 
or help tear down the games please contact someone from home and school. There are 
multiple opportunities for you to help make this night a success for the kids! We will post 
pictures of the raffle prizes so parents and kids know what is available. Meal tickets are $5 for 
adults and $2 for kids (12 and under). Carnival armband $5. Raffle tickets $5 for 25. 
◊Spring fundraiser - Cash Bash tickets will be available at the end of Fun Night. 
◊Taco Shop gift cards - Purchase a $10 gift card and $3 per card sold goes directly back to 
Roosevelt! 
◊Teacher treats - This year we are trying things a little different. Each month is assigned to a 
specific grade. Please bring enough treats for 60-80 staff members. Remember, this is a nut 
free school. 
◊Home and School opportunities - If you want to be a part of any of the activities that H&S puts 
on throughout the year, please reach out to anyone on the committee. There are so many 
areas in which we would love your help!! 
Upcoming dates 
◊Penguin Patch - December 5th-9th 
◊Spelling Bee (3rd-5th grade) - December 13th @ 1:00 
◊Winter concert (3rd-5th grade) - December 13th @ 6:00 
◊Popcorn Friday - December 16th 
◊Winter break - December 21st - January 3rd. 
 
Make sure to get it all these dates on your calendars! 
 
Adjournment/Next meeting date: January 4th at 6:00 pm. Please come if you would be 
interested in joining Home and School! 
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